
PUBLIC NOTICE
Public consultation

Voter turnout at Montréal’s municipal elections

The Commission de la présidence du conseil is currently holding a consultation on voter turnout
at Montréal’s municipal elections.

Some public hearings cancelled

Please note that the following two public hearings have been cancelled:

● September 29, 2022, from 7 p.m. to 9 p.m., virtual session
● October 4, 2022, from 9 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., city hall, 155 rue Notre-Dame Est

The other hearings will be livestreamed and archived on the dedicated webpage and on the
YouTube channel.

For full details on the consultation, visit realisonsmtl.ca/participationelectorale.

Accessibility

The Lucien-Saulnier building has an access ramp, an automatic door, parking spaces and
accessible bathrooms. The council chamber is accessible to persons with reduced mobility. The
room is also equipped with a hearing system that can be accessed by tuning in to 100.3 FM on
your portable player. An interpretation service in Québec sign language is provided on request,
subject to the availability of interpreters. To request the service, please contact the Service du
greffe five days in advance.

For all other needs, please contact the standing committees’ secretariat at 514 872-3000.

Source: Service du greffe

https://montreal.ca/en/standing-committees/commission-de-la-presidence-du-conseil
http://ville.montreal.qc.ca/portal/page?_pageid=6877,143538486&_dad=portal&_schema=PORTAL
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLTCuXtmZ_Ew6hBRejgXomXQ7NMA7hofoK
https://www.makingmtl.ca/voterturnout

